
Bamburgh Parish Council 
 
Minutes of the Parish meeting held on Tuesday 10th March 2020 at 6.30pm in the 
Bamburgh Pavillion. 
 
Present - Andrew Bardgett (AB), , Alex Tait (AT), Kirsty Dobson (KD), Cameron Hinson 
(CH), John Mackey, (JM) Cllr Guy Renner-Thompson 
 
Apologies – Barbara Brook BB), 
 
1. Declaration of interest – none 

 
2.. Minutes of 14th January 2020 - Accepted and signed as a correct record  
3.  Public Questions – NONE 

 
4. Financial Statement/– DJS reported that another letter had been sent out to Holiday 

Home lets in the Village asking for a voluntary donation towards the precept.  So far 
we have received £987.00 this is made up of payments from £25.00 to £150.00.  
Standing orders and Direct Debits have also been set up for following annual 
payments, this has been a very worthwhile exercise and thanks to everyone who has 
contributed. 

. 
5. Matters Arising –  

a. Gloroum Path – AB reported that he had not had the chance to visit the 
Caravan Parks but would try to do so and report back.  We need to source 
funding.  . 

b. The Wynding – Parking –KD reported that consultation was under way 
regarding double yellow lines on both sides of the Wynding using a seasonal 
option. 

6. Streetscape/Speeding –  

 Cllr Renner-Thompson reported that the 30mph speed sign was still at the 

farm,– this is still outstanding and he would chase up. 

 Rumble Strips – This is ongoing, they will be removed once a new design 

has been agreed.. 

 GRT reported that the Community Speedwatch was currently being reviewed 

by the Police a further update would be provided. 

 Lindisfarne Avenue – consultation has been completed, GRT to report back. 

 Speed Van has been in the Village but was in the wrong location just outside 

the Lord Crewe . 

 Street Lighting – Radcliffe Road – JM reported that information on the 
location of a new light has been sent to NCC, we are awaiting information on 
the cost of this before proceeding. Kate Morton may be aware of a funding 
stream we can apply to 

 Northumberland Day, Judy Cowen reported that the WI were taking part and 
would be involved in handing over a large Northumberland flag as it travelled 
from Parish to Parish, Bamburgh WI would be dressing up as puffins to walk 
the flag along ‘Puffin Way’ between Seahouses and Bamburgh. It would be 
great if any of the pubs/shops/businesses would like to add to the celebration 
by decorating their premises, shop fronts.  Bamburgh Parish Council would 



be putting up bunting to decorate the Village.  Bamburgh Parish Council also 
agreed to donate £100 towards supporting the WI. 

 Spring Clean – WI are going to clean the benches around the village to 
support this initiative.  The wooden bench outside of Blacketts is in need of 
restoration or a new one could be purchased.  DS to ask Paul Brittain to 
have a look at it in the first instance and report back. 

 

 
 
DONM – Tuesday 12th May 2020 at 6.30pm in the Pavilion, this will be the Annual 
General Meeting 
 


